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Dear Praying Friends, May 2020

I remember the first time I talked to Missionary Randy Stirewalt. It was on a chilly January evening, in
Tennessee after a missions conference in 2015. We discussed our coming to Kenya for a survey trip that March.
Little did I know that God was going to allow us to spend almost 2 and a half years under the mentorship of this
extraordinary man and his sweet wife Phylhs Randy was both my mentor and friend. It was with great sorrow we
heard that he passed away on April 23" after a short battle with cancer. Randy was greatly loved by thousands of
people both in America and especially in Kenya and Uganda. The impact he made will only truly be known in
Heaven. Please continue to pray for Mrs. Phyllis during this time. As well as being in prayer for the continued
work in Kenya and Uganda. Here is the link to a short documentary about the Stirewalt’s ministry and the need of

more laborers in Kenya. We would greatly encourage you to watch it! https://youtu.be/LyHIKLKbPek

We have been keeping in touch with many different brothers and sisters in Kenya, as they too are
struggling through this pandemic. The Bible institutes have been closed the last two months but Lord willing,
they plan to reopen in June. Your prayers for the students and teachers who will be attending, is greatly
appreciated.

In May we started meeting with some of our churches as planned, as well as having a few called off
because of state restrictions. I was able to take the opportunity to pray for and share the Gospel with different
people as the last week of sadness unfolded in front of our eyes. This is a time of reflection and mourning across
our nation and most certainly the time for us as Christians to share the Gospel, while loving our neighbors as
Christ instructed us to do. Let the body of Christ be faithful, now more than ever, to both proclaim the Gospel of
hope and love our neighbors as ourselves. We don’t want to go back to what is normal, we want Christ and His
Kingdom to come. Even so come Lord Jesus.

Living for Eternity,

Josh, Bethany, Abram and Journey Wormley
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